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OBJECTIVES OF THE GROUP

a) To promote interest in and preserve Western Australian indigenous orchids.

b) To learn the best means of cultivation and do all things possible for the conservation of native orchids in their
environment.

c¢) To learn their habitats and keep records.

d) To have field days and learn to recognise the different genera and species.

e) To hold meetings for the exchange of knowledge and furthering of interest in Western Australian orchids.

f) To affiliate with kindred organisations.

g) To make rules for the governing of the Group’s domestic affairs.

h) To do all such other lawful things as are incidental to or conducive to the attainment of the above objectives.

Note: The opinions expressed by contributors to this Bulletin are not specifically endorsed by this Group,
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Victoria Park 6979

WANOSCG E-mail address: Web address:
Web Master Don Ward E-mail; Web
2



NEXT COMMITTEE MEETING
Wednesday, 19 May 2004 at 7.00 p.m. at the
Lecture Theatre, Kings Park Admin. Office.

NEXT GENERAL MEETING

Wednesday, 19 May 2004 at 8.00pm at the
Lecture Theatre, Kings Park Administration.
Office

The guest speaker is Joe Ward and his topic is
“The Establishment of Drysdale River National
Park™.

FORTHCOMING MEETINGS

16 June General meeting.

27 June Field trip Mogumber
21 July General meeting.

6 August Field trip Dryandra
18 August Generalmeeting.
22/27 August  Field trip Kalbarri

Field trip York area
Fathers’ Day — no trip
Field trip Narrogin area

4 September
5 September
September ?

15 September ~ General meeting,
9/10 October Field trip Hyden/Pingaring
20 October General meeting.
17 November  General meeting,
4/5 December  Field trip Albany

ANNUAL GROUP MEMBERSHIP FEES
MEMBERSHIP FEES ARE NOW DUE

The Group’s financial year commences on

1 February.

Annual fees are $25.00 for singles & families.
New membership joining fee is $10.00 and if
joining after 30 June membership fee is adjusted
prorata.

The digit after your name on the address label is
the year for which you are financial and is
updated as far as practicable.

If you have paid since then please make the
allowance.

Please send fees to The Treasurer,

P.0O. Box 323, Victoria Park, 6979

BULLETIN CONTRIBUTIONS
Contributions are needed for every edition of the
Bulletin. Articles should be sent to Tom Blinco,
The article
submission deadline for the next issue is Tuesday
I June 2004.
Country members, we would love to share your
orchid adventures (or misadventures).
Many private field trips are undertaken, how
about sharing them with the membership via the
Bulletin.

SUPPER COST

Each month our supper is generously donated by
group members (per list on the back of the
Bulletin), whilé the group supplies the tea, coffee,
sugar and milk. To recoup some of the cost of
these supplies, a modest fee of $1.00 applies. This
can be left on the supper table and will be
collected by the Treasurer at the end of the
evening.

Also please rinse out your cups when you have

Sinished with them.

FOR SALE

History of WANOSCG $3.00.

Group wineglasses $7.50 each.

Caladenia flava Badges $4.00 members,

$5.00 non-members.

Name Badges $10.00.

Orchids of WA (2" Ed) $9.00.

Orchids of SW Australia $45.00.

Orchid Flowering Times $5.00.

Colour Guide to Spring Wildflowers
by Eddy Wajon - $18.00 cach.
Part 1: Kalbarri & The Goldfields
Part 2: Perth & The Southwest.
Part 3: Esperance & The Wheatbelt

Car Stickers $1.50.

Pat Dundas Cards $8.00

Bush Survival Kit $4.00.

Rufa Trip Report $10.00

CLUB POLO T-SHIRTS

Donna Wajon has on hand five short sleeve polo
shirts in varying sizes, 100% cotton, with
embroidered club logo, surplus after orders have
been met. Cost is $25.00 each

NAME BADGES
Group name badges can be ordered from the
Treasurer. The cost is $10.00 each.

GROUP WEB SITE

Have you visited our web site? See page 2 of the
Bulletin for the address.

Thanks to Webmaster Don Ward.

WANOSCG E-mail

Several members have previously provided an
email address and some more names were added
to the list at the April meeting.

Any other members wishing to have their address
included on the list please advise the Webmaster
on the club email address, or the Secretary.
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MARCH Donna & Virginia Gary Brockman Members slides

APRIL N/R S. Harris Noel Clarke

MAY M. Fox Eva & Don Smith Joe Ward

JUNE M. Dahlkamp G. Blinco

JULY P. Bunney

AUGUST S. & G. Stack

SEPTEMBER Ian Greeve

OCTOBER

NOVEMBER
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FORTHCOMING FIELD TRIPS
Please see March General Meeting minutes and other notes about the need for field trip leaders or even
a*“full time” Field Trip Coordinator. A list inviting volunteers for field trip leaders was circulated at the
April meeting and will again be circulated at the May meeting. Metropolitan and country members not
attending the meeting please advise Christine Lock at any time if you are able to lead a field trip to

your favourite area.

The Editor is proposing a field trip to the Mogumber area on 27 June and will turn this into a field trip.

NOTE - If there are no trip leaders there will be no field trips. Many hands make light work.





